Date:  January 23, 2014
Meeting:  Goal 2 Leadership and Enpowerment of Individuals with Disabilities

Attendees:  Sandy McMillan, Kathleen Boate, John Marens, Rene Cummins, Ping Miller
Absent:  Gloria Bellamy, Jennifer Overfield, Sandi Sinnott, Joshua Kauffman
Activity 2.1.1

· We reviewed the plan for monitoring, reviewing, and evaluating the YLF and the December P&E report.  The committee is satisfied that progress is being made to achieve the activity for 2014.  The committee would like to make the executive committee aware of the results of a review of the YLF program that was completed by Elon law students.  It would be prudent to obtain a temporary event rider to cover liability risks associated with YLF which are above what is covered in Alliance’s commercial liability policy.  It was also recommended that national background checks be done on all staff, attendees, volunteers, etc. participating in YLF.  This is roughly 60 people.  The provider name of First Point was brought up as a potential vendor for the background checks.  

Activity 2.1.2

· The funding level for this activity would be $250 per session per center.  Each center would have the flexibility to determine the most effective way to conduct IL training for youth, i.e., workshop, group meeting in the center, at a school, etc.  
Activity 2.1.3

· The first step in completing this activity would be to identify the communication channels in place that target teachers and parents in each region of North Carolina.  Rene was going to talk with the center directors to see if there is an existing channel that each center uses to reach teachers and parents.  Another idea would be to develop specific materials to be put on the SILC and CILs websites that target teachers and parents.  
Activity 2.2.1 and 2.2.2
· The committee questioned if the activity meant that SILC would sponsor PWDs to participate in training events and conferences.  Kathleen was asked to check our policies and procedures to determine if this was allowed.  We were thinking that the SILC is limited to sponsoring SILC members to attend training events and conferences.  If this is the case, they funds would need to be made available for centers to sponsor consumers to attend training events and conferences.  

· The committee thought that these two activities could be accomplished by conducting the IL Summit in each of the three regions of the state; West, Central, and East over the 3 years of the SPIL.  A different center in each of these regions would be designated as host.  

Activity 2.2.3

· Each center would hold in a session in October to coincide with Disability History and Awareness in the schools.  This would cost $250 for each center.  

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday 2/20/2014 at 4:30 p.m.  Please mark your calendars.  
Meeting Adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Sandy McMillan

